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Please be aware that the following information is needed prior to your Bariatric Consult with the surgeon. If we do not have the information, your appointment would need to be rescheduled until it is obtained. Thank you.
· Last office note from your PCP within the past 6 months.

· Any recent bloodwork results performed within the past 3-6 months.
· Any recent imaging tests (i.e. UGI, Abdominal Ultrasound) performed within the past 6 months

· If you have imaging tests that were not performed at AGH, please bring the CD with you on the day of your consult.

· Any recent Sleep Study tests performed. 
· If you are seen by a specialist (i.e. cardiologist, endocrinologist, nephrologist, etc.) we would like the most recent office note.

· If you have had prior bariatric surgery, we need the operative report to inform us as to where, when, type, and by whom your procedure was performed.

Information can be faxed to our office at 410-641-1006. Please contact our office prior to your consult to ensure that we have all necessary information to keep your appointment.
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